DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO

2110 Broadway • Sacramento, California 95818 • 916/733-0100 • Fax 916/733-0195

MEMO

Date: March 21, 2022

To: Pastors, Parish Administrators, ACA Advocates

From: Tony Riehl, Executive Director – The Catholic Foundation

RE: Annual Appeal Packets Are Due

Thank you for your help in making this year's launch of the Annual Catholic Appeal a success!

Please note that the collections from the launch weekend are due the week of March 21st.

Donations from the follow collection are due the week of March 28th.

If you have any questions or concerns, please give us a call at The Catholic Foundation office 916-733-0266.

Thank you again for all your efforts on behalf of the Annual Appeal!